
Earley Jr., Anthony 

10/4/2011 10:04:07 PM
'ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov' (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: CPUC Commissioner Catherine Sandoval 

Ditas -

Thanks for your kind note. 1 really look forward to working with you and Commissioner 
Sandoval. Tom and I are already following up on a number of issues we discussed.

If it is ok with you, I would like to explore further your offer to discuss our outreach strategy. I'll 
have Tom give you a call.

Finally, if you convince Kavanagh to come out here, I'll sacrifice myself to play at Pebble or 
Spyglass with him (or both).

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Tony

From: Katague, Ditas [mailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 09:31 PM 
To: Eariey Jr., Anthony
Subject: CPUC Commissioner Catherine Sandoval

Tony,
Commissioner Sandoval and I thoroughly enjoyed meeting you last Thursday and hope to keep the lines of 
conversation often and open. We hope we can continue to partner with you to restore the public's confidence in, 
and improve the performance of PG&E. One of the Commissioner's favorite things to talk about is the mission of 
the PUC and its role of ensuring safe, reliable service, at just and reasonable rates and we were pleased that you 
share that same mission.

As I mentioned, I know you have a lot on your plate in the near term, but as you move toward looking at your 
public affairs and outreach strategy, I would be glad to share my knowledge and experience of connecting with 
California's vast and diverse population.

Finally, as I was writing a birthday card to our mutual friend Tony Kavanagh at AEP (I think it's the big 53 for 
him on October 12th), I let him know that you are enjoying your transition to the West (left) coast. In the 20 years 
I have know Tony, I keep tempting him with a round at "Pebble Beach or Spy Glass", but haven't been successful 
in getting him out here for a visit! Perhaps with you out here, he can find a "business" reason to come to 
California.

Thank you for your time. Please feel free to contact me at any time and if you need to get a hold of the 
Commissioner, I always know where she is and how to get a hold of her. My cell phone is| Redacted
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Ditas

Ditas M. Katague 
Chief of Staff
Office of Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval
CA Public Utilities Commission
(916) 322-8858
770 L Street, Suite 1250
Sacramento, CA 95814
ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov
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